Appendix G: Letter of Invitation

Date
Dear Officer:
As a previous participating member of the Buffalo police stress and health study, we would once again like to welcome you to come to the University at Buffalo. We will be conducting a study on the effects of COVID-19 on your stress and health.
During our previous study, we appreciated the help and cooperation you provided. It spoke well to the professionalism and graciousness of all Buffalo police officers. We learned some valuable scientific information about the effects of police stress on health. Our hope is that your participation in this study will contribute ever more to the health and well being of all police officers.
To schedule your visit, you can call:
At UB: Rosa Bordonaro 716-829-5603
We are looking forward to your next visit!
Sincerely,
John M. Violanti, Ph.D. NYSP, Retired

Public reporting burden of this collection of information is estimated to average 1 minute per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, searching existing data sources, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden to CDC/ATSDR Information Collection Review Office, 1600 Clifton Road NE, MS D-74, Atlanta, Georgia 30333; ATTN: PRA (0920-XXXX).